
TOWN OF GRANBY 
LEGAL NOTICE 

PUBLIC HEARING FY 2022-2023 BUDGET 

In accordance with Section 10-5(b) of the Granby Town Charter, the Board of Finance will hold a Public 
Hearing on the proposed FY 2022-2023 Annual Budget of the Town on Monday, April 11, 2022 at 7:00 
p.m. The hearing will be held in the auditorium at Granby Memorial High School, 315 Salmon Brook 
Street, Granby, Connecticut. 

This public hearing will also address the proposed uses of Federal, State and Local revenues and certain 
town-controlled funds included in the Budget. 

The meeting agenda including instructions for remote participation through Zoom will be posted on the 
Town of Granby website. 

Copies of the proposed budget are available through the Town Manager’s office at the Granby Town 
Hall, Granby Public Library, Cossitt Library and on the Town website. 

Dated at Granby, Connecticut this the 1st day of April 2022. 

Erica P. Robertson  
Town Manager  
4/1/22 
 


